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Dear sirs
A number of important decisions/reports/acts have been made since the scheme was announced particularly
regarding climate changes which need to be taken into account
- 2021 World Heritage Committee decision
-latest intergovernmental Panel on Climate Change report
-environment act 2021
There is urgent need to reduce emissions by reducing road traffic and carbon emissions.

Stonehenge as a World Heritage Site needs protection-  all alternative  options to safeguard and protect it should
be explored and fully assessed to avoid damaging it.
Cost is not everything- once the damage is done there is no going back.

Thankyou
MaryClare Tucker
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